
From: Plancom
To: Rachael Markle; Steve Szafran; Easton Craft; David Maul; William Montero; Paul Cohen; Lisa Basher; Jack Malek;

 Laura Mork; Miranda Redinger; Julie Ainsworth-Taylor; Susan Chang; Donna M. Moss
Subject: FW: homeless in back yard
Date: Sunday, December 04, 2016 3:39:59 PM

-------------------------------------------
From: dustpuddle[SMTP:DUSTPUDDLE@COMCAST.NET]
Sent: Sunday, December 04, 2016 3:39:52 PM
To: Plancom
Subject: homeless in back yard
Auto forwarded by a Rule

Dear elected officials,
    It has come to my attention that you planning on having it be legal to have the homeless be able to camp in my
 neighborhood back yards. I am officially protesting this idea for the following reasons.
1) This is no solution
2) It will only increase homelessness in Shoreline because word will get out that Shoreline is the place to be.
3) It will increase garbage and crime rate, Shoreline will no longer be as appealing to regular tax paying citizens.
      I do know that some homeless people ruin it for the legitimately needy, but again, this is no solution. These
 people need affordable housing and jobs. We are only enabling them to stay homeless.

Thank you for your time,
  Karyn Michaelson
. Shoreline Resident
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